Women Institute of Technology

Post Office - Chandanwari, Suddhowala, Dehradun
Corrigendum
The advertisement no WIT/FACULTY/02/ 2019-20
dated 21.02.2019 for inviting applications for
faculty positions and non teaching staff was
published in this news paper and on institute web
site. Clarification on the reservation of EWC
Category being horizontal reservation in place of
vertical as published in original notice is hereby
being amended. Reservations shall be applicable
as per the existing rules of government of
Uttarakhand for all applicable categories. Kindly
visit website : www.wit.ac.in for more information.
Director, WIT, Dehradun
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